Delta Insurance Advisors

March 20, 2020
Delta Letter to our Customer’s and Delta Prospects
To our Delta Customers:

As many of you know, we at Delta have been submitting Corona Virus Updates and Risk Management
Tools to help aid and assist your business and family’s needs these past 10 days. As we all know the virus
has been spreading across our nation three times faster than the standard flu virus.

Our concern is always to take your wellbeing and our staff member’s wellbeing first. At this time, should
you need an office visit, please notify us at least 48 hours prior. We can accommodate you accordingly,
but in return we will ask for the following:

Skype virtual visit, is it available?

If we are to physically visit. Please expect us to be wearing masks, gloves and being within a six foot
distance.

We will limit allowance of the number of attendees less than five.

Should one of your employees feel that they even have a sniffle, we will ask that you as the business
owner to require them to remain at home. That also includes, shortness of breath, body aches and
fever.

In the meantime, keep Strict House Keeping Rules in effect.

Feel free to Call us or Email.
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ckie Hayden

President of Delta Insurance Advisors



